From: Robin O'Neill

Sent: 23 September 2015 18:42
To: Planning

Subject: Air Studios

Re: 11 Rosslyn Hill, Application Ref 2015/2089/P and 2015/2109/L

“Despite the change to the application, the applicants have not addressed the issues raised by Air
Studio's experts so my previous objection stands.

Yours Robin O'Neill

Sent from my iPhone



From: Liz Fyfe

Sent: 23 September 2015 18:57

To: Planning

Ce -]

Subject: Air Studios App Ref 2015/2089/P and 2015/2109/L

Dear Rob Tulloch

I am writing fo express our concern for Air Studios with regards to the proposed building work that is near to this
venue. The proposed work on a basement in particular would cause major noise and disruption to the quality of their
work and may even force them fo loose business and close.

This is a unique facility that needs to be preserved at all costs.

I would urge you to be thoughtful and give consideration to any planning that would place this institution in peril.

With regards,

Professor of The Arts in Society, Hamish Fyfe (University of South Wales) & Elizabeth Fyfe
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